
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
9 October 2023 

 
 

 
Dear Parents, 
 
Year 5 Visit to Borehamwood and Elstree Synagogue- Tuesday 14th November 2023 

 
As already communicated in the Y5 trip estimate letter, we will be taking the children to 
visit the Jewish Living Experience Exhibition at the Borehamwood & Elstree Synagogue.  

This hands-on exhibition will provide the children with insight into Jewish culture and 
traditions. The visit aligns with the national curriculum. 

We will be travelling by coach leaving school at 9am and will return in time for lunch.  
 
The cost of trip is £8.50 which is payable via School Gateway by 30th October.  If insufficient 
contributions are received, then the trip may not be able to take place. 
 

The children need to wear full school uniform and arrive at school by 8.45am to ensure a 
prompt departure.  They should also bring a snack and their water bottle. 

 

If you have any concerns or questions regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact 
the school office.  

Thank you for your continued support, 

J Moonie & T Merrill   

Year 5 Class Teachers 

 


